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MEETING LOCATION 

Cottage Grove City Hall 
12800 Ravine Parkway 

Cottage Grove, MN 55016 
 
  

  

  

Join us at our next meeting this 
Friday, November 20th, 2015 @ 8:15am 

 
 

Speaker: 
Therese Samudio, Sales 

Process Expert 
Speaker, Author and Coach 

 

Topic: 
Make Yourself Memorable! 

  
    

  
10 Tips to Stop Wasting Time 

Networking 
 Answer the Question - "Who are you and what do 

you do?" 

 Network with Purpose 
 Find and Use Your WOW! 

 Set Yourself Apart from the Herd 
 Say What Your Prospect Needs to Hear 

 Engage Your Sales Energy! 

 Skyrocket Your Lead Development 

http://s.rs6.net/t?e=T5BEM0dKgME&c=1&r=1
http://s.rs6.net/t?e=T5BEM0dKgME&c=3&r=1
http://s.rs6.net/t?e=T5BEM0dKgME&c=4&r=1
http://s.rs6.net/t?e=T5BEM0dKgME&c=5&r=1
http://myemail.constantcontact.com/Women-In-Business-Newsletter---Nov-2015.html?soid=1104105123175&aid=T5BEM0dKgME#fblike


  
  
  

Please  

remember to 

bring your 

name-tag! 

  

  

 Download a 

"FREE PASS" 

and invite a co-worker, 

business colleague or 

friend to our next  

WIB Meeting 

  

Click Here  

 

   

  

New WIB 
Members 

  

April Alme 

Nighthawk Security 

 

  

  

  

Feng Shui  

Wealth Wisdom & More! 

 

Upcoming Classes & Events 
  

Blissful Balance Shop Small  
Business Vendor Fair ~ FREE! 

Saturday, Nov. 28th 2pm - 5pm  
Mini Angel Readings $25     http://bitly.com/BlissAngel2 

  

Feng Shui Wealth Wisdom ~ $27 

Wednesday, December 9th  7:00 - 9:00 pm Woodbury        
http://www.findingyourfiji.com/WealthWisdomWorkshop 
  

Feng Shui Dream Board Workshop ~ $57 

Saturday, January 16th  1:00 - 4:00 pm   Woodbury      
http://www.findingyourfiji.com/DreamBoardWorkshop 

 

 SIGN UP for classes here 

  
Kim Julen, Shift Master 

651-230-7361 
FindingYourFiji.com 

Kim@FindingYourFiji.com 
  

WIB $500 Grant 
Application 

This application may be submitted by a charity 
organization that benefits women or by a member of the 

WIB (Women In Business) nominating a charity 

organization that benefits women. 
  

Please submit your application by e-mail to Heather 
Melstrom at the Cottage Grove Chamber at 

office@cottagegrovechamber.org or by US Mail to Cottage 
Grove Area Women in Business, PO Box 16, Cottage 

Grove, MN 55016-0016  
  

The deadline for applications  
is November 20th, 2015. 

  
The WIB Planning Committee will be making a decision by 

December 15th and the grant recipient will be announced 
to all WIB members and the public. 

  

 Click Here for the Application 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CDzDBHTxcds3KovEt8DsnTuS6v6aDPKTSbSJlleBqvl-mRIXZ6QfnmiDBPgQEFWWTzgT8jWpnFuSYzCBLBmQNZTb0SlKKJIeqxAA58fS7dMoGIjSNBk0NLM-bUEzmh_CqO0-xUl3zbF78oYbGf2rVmVb-20XPBvyrqs-tAPR6a7coKitxthRP7DMoPhP8orN3EXoexIaJSldKqxrXzcCLuTZWQ7CAThKS_PiZmgszfedUsD616Io2bFavpY7l-5e62oiQUU5rNg=&c=FMfFTZ4FvN-fxZp_3UwN5YOcP0m7TCO_Nt3JPNLeSNknfHbVFIuvqQ==&ch=GMTb60Ksk-gZcBlJgQKi5HoGcgBqHHp3dbG9Uiyktx2J8CXsTVGyKw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CDzDBHTxcds3KovEt8DsnTuS6v6aDPKTSbSJlleBqvl-mRIXZ6Qfntu76JdiE28CKd2NEXWjrHB_J3QDB8lWdkvXDId88n6_Lys8WsTRNR1gA7PHnkRc6i_uBeSVx6-Nk9Ew-tQbcQ9afH912VWBvlujVK1ytFHvmdloDrsTkZLKfw89Pk0qSA==&c=FMfFTZ4FvN-fxZp_3UwN5YOcP0m7TCO_Nt3JPNLeSNknfHbVFIuvqQ==&ch=GMTb60Ksk-gZcBlJgQKi5HoGcgBqHHp3dbG9Uiyktx2J8CXsTVGyKw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CDzDBHTxcds3KovEt8DsnTuS6v6aDPKTSbSJlleBqvl-mRIXZ6Qfntu76JdiE28CnGb8kgaAqDzJHb5UlohQYfyOJeKwsZ_nmJMe62wSjVGkQkQqvuO8PLgZWsn_m2x_LYvSyKBfj3VReNaiFcUfBuWqeeiGWDttah261WpiGr14yHupIRFl8Q==&c=FMfFTZ4FvN-fxZp_3UwN5YOcP0m7TCO_Nt3JPNLeSNknfHbVFIuvqQ==&ch=GMTb60Ksk-gZcBlJgQKi5HoGcgBqHHp3dbG9Uiyktx2J8CXsTVGyKw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CDzDBHTxcds3KovEt8DsnTuS6v6aDPKTSbSJlleBqvl-mRIXZ6Qfntu76JdiE28ChNa5AYhSlN3TCL8kFH3_9LQAczDjmLXpBOBMj2dq2Yh5xn_1mh20w053LTo91O9Bkx2BGic1jKcXZXKzA5XE_mQ8uLMRpzNd88IM1qvXDtmVK_6CUGOMEcD3hQMgcmX_9bW4el9Un1L-1FyX7_VIFA==&c=FMfFTZ4FvN-fxZp_3UwN5YOcP0m7TCO_Nt3JPNLeSNknfHbVFIuvqQ==&ch=GMTb60Ksk-gZcBlJgQKi5HoGcgBqHHp3dbG9Uiyktx2J8CXsTVGyKw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CDzDBHTxcds3KovEt8DsnTuS6v6aDPKTSbSJlleBqvl-mRIXZ6Qfntu76JdiE28C3WmyL-wypnNNIaoi4nQXte28xyvoqV1mmZr-6rKdWZDhX3tPVxhEs-1HoLh-v_vJVibpPWgpi-aVmmrnJp6VVOT_DZpXxw7hQZH_ScQmna2fo_cEeM4taS2NfnOgtXcaHIDpdpXc00g=&c=FMfFTZ4FvN-fxZp_3UwN5YOcP0m7TCO_Nt3JPNLeSNknfHbVFIuvqQ==&ch=GMTb60Ksk-gZcBlJgQKi5HoGcgBqHHp3dbG9Uiyktx2J8CXsTVGyKw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CDzDBHTxcds3KovEt8DsnTuS6v6aDPKTSbSJlleBqvl-mRIXZ6Qfntu76JdiE28CbFtzMpjBmqmhE9yokMQU833J9Qx7hFwGmJtagD02KerSq9SSVTVBshfhXgZ4o9ZNJ-YRJGSG8EISeUwLmRTVenvSp0y8s7708xwUbMIK2Z9VLOOmilvTQ2GI-87-csQdKK19T5VWVJORbsyPQDr-ao6OfwkkfmGr3HqNE9iDGi_FEAP2qb5t84BdkhSz3yxloiTy11PL5V4=&c=FMfFTZ4FvN-fxZp_3UwN5YOcP0m7TCO_Nt3JPNLeSNknfHbVFIuvqQ==&ch=GMTb60Ksk-gZcBlJgQKi5HoGcgBqHHp3dbG9Uiyktx2J8CXsTVGyKw==
mailto:Kim@FindingYourFiji.com
mailto:office@cottagegrovechamber.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CDzDBHTxcds3KovEt8DsnTuS6v6aDPKTSbSJlleBqvl-mRIXZ6QfnsFauZgL5AXNne3pEt7cY8xh4GuXSQwquqHAcMEu8m2kADjn1cwxOci5eupSeRacQKm-qSqd7A3YoLIC0yOCFmDPLCfp78g0amDMDrWTciAXgAyU_SYJcuUB_7JqPqcNGzLJoNBg-nysaeLmbvWXoSCtiqgizTOER1lelSaULZouXdnxvTaF8FNqZx_O60zfyg==&c=FMfFTZ4FvN-fxZp_3UwN5YOcP0m7TCO_Nt3JPNLeSNknfHbVFIuvqQ==&ch=GMTb60Ksk-gZcBlJgQKi5HoGcgBqHHp3dbG9Uiyktx2J8CXsTVGyKw==


Renewed WIB 
Members 

  

Megan Eckdahl 

Oasis Chiropractic 

 

Lori Schmidt 

Cruise Planners-
American Express 

 

 

  

  

 
  

  

 

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Upcoming Event Hosted by: 

 
Spangler and de Stefano, PLLP are hosting the following 

upcoming events at their office located at 962 Saint Clair 
Avenue, St. Paul, MN  55105: 

 

Upcoming Seminars: 
 

November 19, 2015 
"Understanding the Fundamentals: The Intersection of 

Family Law and Estate Planning." A FREE box lunch is 
provided with a RSVP to (651) 776-2900 or 

evon_spangler@qwestoffice.net. Space is limited. 

Guests are welcome. 
 

December 17, 2015 
 "Understanding the Fundamentals: Is Your Business 

Protected for the New Year?" A FREE box lunch is provided 

with a RSVP to (651) 776-2900 or 
evon_spangler@qwestoffice.net. Space is limited. 

Guests are welcome. 
   

Holiday Party: December 18, 2015, from 7 - 9 p.m., 

Victorian Holiday Party co-hosted with Brynn Alden Interior 
Design, LLC. No RSVP required. 

  
To receive weekly tips and seminar information, like 

"Spangler and de Stefano, PLLP" on Facebook.  
 

Chamber Directory 
Cottage Grove Area Chamber of Commerce 

and the South Washington County Bulletin are 
teaming up to produce the 2016 Membership 

Directory that will be distributed to all 

members this coming January. These annual 
Membership Directories are consistently used 

by members to support their fellow Chamber 
businesses, while serving as a strong 
reminder to shop local.  

  
Please take a few minutes to look over your listing to 

ensure it is CURRENT, ACCURATE and COMPLETE. Contact 
the Chamber Office with updates/corrections. Email, fax 

or mail your updates by Monday, November 30th, 

2015.  
  

All members will receive two free listings in the directory 

mailto:evon_spangler@qwestoffice.net
mailto:evon_spangler@qwestoffice.net


  
 

as part of your membership, along with additional 
opportunities to enhance your presence through prominent 
advertising in the directory. Advertising proceeds are used 

to design and print this directory. Your support is 
encouraged and appreciated. Prominently highlight your 

business in the directory by contacting your Bulletin 
representative directly or by calling (651) 319-4534 today. 

  

If you have any questions regarding the directory, please 
contact Heather at the Chamber Office by phone 

651.458.8334 or email office@cottagegrovechamber.org.  
  

 Click Here for Advertising Options 

  

Women, Wine & Money 
Presented by Arlene Myers of Thrivent Financial 

  
  Click Here To Download Flyer 

  

   

mailto:office@cottagegrovechamber.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CDzDBHTxcds3KovEt8DsnTuS6v6aDPKTSbSJlleBqvl-mRIXZ6Qfntu76JdiE28CUvZH8IZ0QQCGkmOZrE32IcJvqcLZdFbMNccGB9AKRPXU8VlDt4ZwweHdbM7Qf93nTXfJBXortDqYKTfHQ6AuePDkaJdcp_GzA017MIhXHrINy3_QaNXSYzmrRF0Yq72latO1QDu8xBqdjk8-uJJXdPxxIOC2LMykhMtj2fATNKXtUwT7O29VbQ==&c=FMfFTZ4FvN-fxZp_3UwN5YOcP0m7TCO_Nt3JPNLeSNknfHbVFIuvqQ==&ch=GMTb60Ksk-gZcBlJgQKi5HoGcgBqHHp3dbG9Uiyktx2J8CXsTVGyKw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CDzDBHTxcds3KovEt8DsnTuS6v6aDPKTSbSJlleBqvl-mRIXZ6Qfntu76JdiE28CfXWJSsLPd05FVkb9ZApn-CTZN0QTUeseNCiDlr1qukYWZXJSMxYpnc6kgT6J8mVvbxcQqUeDoZ7eb_7e8IxPK2ZROQfY-XcMdhKLKkRP0sHdqxwlGonwiU74u7MLqzPXX5uDb1VIby4Oh5B5Yo2Lkul2rxB17VM-hpfHgLzY_GjGOFrLLDgClg==&c=FMfFTZ4FvN-fxZp_3UwN5YOcP0m7TCO_Nt3JPNLeSNknfHbVFIuvqQ==&ch=GMTb60Ksk-gZcBlJgQKi5HoGcgBqHHp3dbG9Uiyktx2J8CXsTVGyKw==


Holiday Train Coming to 

Town! 

  
Holiday Train is Stopping in Cottage Grove, MN on 

December 10th, 2015! 
  

 The Canadian Pacific Holiday Train returns to our communities 

on Thursday, December 10, 2015.  The brightly lit train will 

arrive at West Point Douglas Road just south of the 80th St. 

Sieben Bridge / Belden Crossing , at approximately 5:45 p.m., 

time is subject to change; with a trainload of fun and 

entertainment.  All cash and personal care item donations 

collected at our "Stop" go directly to our local Friends in Need 

Food Shelf; serving the residents of Cottage Grove, Grey Cloud 

Island, Newport and St. Paul Park. New this year: Re/Max 

Professional  sponsored Warming Tent and Food Truck! 
  

Last year our communities raised an astounding $106,275 and 

collected over 14,925 pounds of personal care items and non-

perishable food for our local Friends in Need Food Shelf; almost 

one/half of its annual budget.  In the past twelve years the 

Holiday Train event in Cottage Grove has raised over $767,083 

for our local food shelf!  Our goal is to raise $90,000 this year.   
 

Cottage Grove, Newport and St. Paul Park area residents are not 

waiting until the arrival of the Canadian Pacific Holiday Train on 

Thursday, December 10th to start reaching out to the 

community to raise awareness and funds for the local Friends in 

Need Food Shelf.  Pre-stop fund raising includes:  selling Holiday 

Loaves specially baked by SuperMom's at area churches, a 

Pancake Breakfast at St. Rita's Catholic Church in Cottage Grove 

on December 6th, bagging groceries at Cub Foods in Cottage 

Grove on Sunday, November 22nd, "Ten Days of Giving" at local 

schools sponsored by Merchants Bank with assistance from 

Werner Electric Supply, Edwards Plumbing and South 

Washington Schools and Anchor Bank is sponsoring the "Train 

Cut-Outs" at local businesses.  For more information, please visit 

the Holiday Train Page on the Chamber Website or the 

Holiday Train Facebook Page.  
  

New to WIB in 2016 
The WIB Planning Committee is working hard on finding great 
speakers for 2016! They are always looking for more ways to 

improve our Women in Business Group and have come up with the 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CDzDBHTxcds3KovEt8DsnTuS6v6aDPKTSbSJlleBqvl-mRIXZ6Qfntu76JdiE28CRiwbbOgwSXXzjRoWkEhXMM9WUB2irLI0zCOifCNSP_us94g68tPNKI7ak7hBTMiU1QmunUk1C2u0HhpErC_bUKCSYfVrLH0kmf0IJZXs9b3c6YhbTlP6pMrawVlnpAajP_LT9tfhtiDsZzdi373KCQ==&c=FMfFTZ4FvN-fxZp_3UwN5YOcP0m7TCO_Nt3JPNLeSNknfHbVFIuvqQ==&ch=GMTb60Ksk-gZcBlJgQKi5HoGcgBqHHp3dbG9Uiyktx2J8CXsTVGyKw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CDzDBHTxcds3KovEt8DsnTuS6v6aDPKTSbSJlleBqvl-mRIXZ6Qfntu76JdiE28CQ1wE2_fVTg-0T3BDNSV05j1FsOZCftjquYzISHVF3elIbfd8RKDsgn5Tw7jhMe7W0yyp-3gtW0odEPGEhUaNrxUUrdHpkkRCY74m3S4jCw9kU7_0Y3bNjJWrYG57ErpmY5IOM5KwD-6eSqjRD3f1BhAq_Xixs1EO&c=FMfFTZ4FvN-fxZp_3UwN5YOcP0m7TCO_Nt3JPNLeSNknfHbVFIuvqQ==&ch=GMTb60Ksk-gZcBlJgQKi5HoGcgBqHHp3dbG9Uiyktx2J8CXsTVGyKw==


following: 
Monthly Coffee Sponsors 

Each month we have speaker, a WIB member has a chance to be a 

coffee sponsor. They will have their logo on meeting promotional 
materials and a 3-minute spotlight at the meeting. The cost is 

coffee! Please bring coffee for around 25 people (an early morning 
snack is optional).  We will have a signup sheet at our November 

meeting. 

Meeting Location and Time 
WIB Meetings in 2016 will now be located in the Training Room of 

the BEC Building, 7516 80th Street South, Cottage Grove, MN 
55016 and will start at 7:45am (rather than 8:15am). We will talk 

more about the change at our November Meeting. 

Refer a New Member 
Refer a new member to the WIB and receive a gift of a 

"sassy" green CG Area Women in Business business card 

holder.  Membership applications are available at every 
meeting or can be downloaded at our website at 

www.wibcg.com.  
    

Find Us On: 

 

 Become a WIB member & post your 

upcoming business events, promotions and 

announcements here!! 

 

 

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CDzDBHTxcds3KovEt8DsnTuS6v6aDPKTSbSJlleBqvl-mRIXZ6QfnhtIjXPIPqf08MWHhewTDdQRJSRVMbI3NYqKH8TVWlng6BaTcJ7LDRHBRwRNJx2BXG46HPUNYieuH9IUj06-aPb4HKHWhqbg2-p1vZOMYPzXuCu4QLo1_yE=&c=FMfFTZ4FvN-fxZp_3UwN5YOcP0m7TCO_Nt3JPNLeSNknfHbVFIuvqQ==&ch=GMTb60Ksk-gZcBlJgQKi5HoGcgBqHHp3dbG9Uiyktx2J8CXsTVGyKw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CDzDBHTxcds3KovEt8DsnTuS6v6aDPKTSbSJlleBqvl-mRIXZ6Qfnl6Qv1wa8mbSnfbFLkt2D1k6NzgNp_Hiut99V8GPrspGuXh85gFI479K5HI3NTk_i2lAxfYNVR-OuRdUF2isUjtiiHfLWfDBn3cJHq4a7Nhwi5rBRgMID3qrBvOJApaC7nDuLcK4rUnFMo1-Fly8-eqiDLT_5Kis7g==&c=FMfFTZ4FvN-fxZp_3UwN5YOcP0m7TCO_Nt3JPNLeSNknfHbVFIuvqQ==&ch=GMTb60Ksk-gZcBlJgQKi5HoGcgBqHHp3dbG9Uiyktx2J8CXsTVGyKw==



